The United State Ambassador got together with la Junta de Beneficencia de Guayaquil Director
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United States Ambassador Michael J. Fitzpatrick got together with La Junta de Beneficencia de
Guayaquil Director Eng. Ernesto Noboa for an official protocol visit this morning July 1st at the
Junta de Beneficencia offices in Guayaquil.

The Ambassador is keeping an agenda of visits to authorities and representatives of important
institutions in the city and country among which he took la Junta de Beneficencia into
consideration for its ample institutional and service trajectory to Ecuadorians.

During the visit to the Guayaquil institution he gathered additional knowledge regarding the work
it performs through an institutional video which summarizes its work regarding health,
education, the care for little girls, elderly adults and cemeteries.

Fitzpatrick emerged pleased to know those who represent the Institution knowing what they
have been doing for Ecuadorians for 131 years.

The purpose of this visit was to strengthen the bonds of friendship between their countries as
well as tighten interinstitutional cooperation between northamerican organizations and la Junta
which contribute donations and medical missions performing humanitarian activities to benefit
people of lesser means.

During the meeting Andrew K. Sherr, Unites States Consul, Eng. Luis Trujillo Bustamante and
Eng. Roberto Tugendhat, First Deputy Director and Executive Director of la Junta de
Beneficencia de Guayaquil were present.




